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Mr. James H. Taylor
!!anager, Licensing
Babcock & Wilcox
P.O. Box 1260
Iynchburg, VA 24505

Dear Mr. Taylor:

SUBJECT: CHANGES TO BAW-10096A, REVISION 3

We have reviewed your letter received April 25, 1980 concerning changes to the
Babcock & Wilcox Topical Report BAW-10096A, Revision 3, "B&W NPGD Quality
Assurance Program for Nuclear Equipment," April 1977. You clarified for us
that the Central Quality Assurance authority and responsibilities described in
Part 1.1 of the report are unchanged, that the Central Quality Assurance organi-
zation shown on Figure 13 of the report is unchanged, and that Central Quality
Assurance is part of " Quality and Technology." '

With this clarification, we agree that the changes described in the letter are
acceptable and that incorporation of these changes into the next revision of the
topical report is also acceptable.

Sincerely,i

/

p'^ $ & - .m
Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Engineering
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